
Brother  Visitors’  Council  of
RELEM
The one-day working session of the Visitors’ Council of RELEM was held at the
Generalate in Rome on 10 October 2022.

In  the  morning,  the  Visitors  and  the  entire  General  Council  engaged  in  a
“Lasallian Conversation” followed by the presentation of the “Leavening Project”. 
This was followed by a question/answer session between the participants and the
Council members.

The afternoon, on the other hand, was more focused on the preparation of the
visit to RELEM by the General Council (between February and March 2023).

Visiting ‘a Region’ – and not just a District – is something new that the Council
intends  to  implement  starting  with  this  next  trip,  for  which  objectives  and
modalities were shared. RELEM is a complex reality and two weeks already seem
too short!

Making relevant choices is the real challenge.
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